
Happy Feet - 2018 

Class - V  

‘You’re off to great places! Today is your day! Your mountain is waiting so… Keep 

moving and get on your way!’ 

Graduation  Day was  celebrated  with  much fun and  gusto by  the students  of   

Class V on 23
rd

 February, 2018 marking the end of a chapter at Junior School and 

the unfolding of a new one at Middle School for them.  

 

The show commenced with the melodious school choir chanting ‘Shlokas’ 

invoking the blessings of Lord Ganesha followed by a heart-warming rendition of 

the songs of  different states of our vibrant country. The students were awarded 

Graduation Certificates to mark this significant milestone in their lives. In her 

address, the Principal Ms. Aditi Misra congratulated the students at crossing a 

significant milestone in their lives. She thanked the parents for being the 

ambassadors of the school and her best ‘advertisements.’ She asked parents to join 

hands with the teachers to help raise confident, smart and articulate children who 

are ready to face the challenges of the 21
st
 century.  

‘Happy Feet’ showcased a plethora of events celebrating the unique diversity of 

India. The students exhibited their athletic abilities by performing yoga, aerobics 

and taekwondo. The mesmerizing performances of the students swaying to the 

lively tunes from Assam to Goa and from Punjab to Gujarat had the audience 

spellbound. The grand finale was a dazzling mélange of various Indian classical 

dances. 

The Chief Guest Ms. Neera Chopra congratulated the school for the fantastic show 

and lauded the attention paid to every detail. She said that when students 

participate in school functions they learn life skills like collaboration, team work, 

precision, time management to name a few. She said that the primary years lay the 

foundation of values and life skills which help our children to grow into successful 

citizens.    

The Headmistress of Middle School, Ms. Dipinder Kaur conducted the orientation 

program for the parents apprising them of the changes the students will experience 

in the next class. The program concluded with the vote of thanks proposed by the 

Headmistress, Junior School Ms. Laveena Hemrajani. 



 


